
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 Businesses in the Salfords and South Earlswood Area 

5th March 2012 Mini Alert 

 

I am writing to inform you that a business in the local area has 

fallen victim of telephone hacking. Someone has used the 

company’s internal telephone extensions to make protracted 

internet based calls to premium rate and international telephone 

numbers through a website called 

www.cheapinternationalcalls.com  

I would like to advise you to adjust passwords on a regular in 

attempt to deter criminals victimising your business. 

 

Kind Regards 

PCSO Natalie Greenwood 14683 

 

For the Business Watch Scheme to be successful we advise your Business 
and its employees to observe and report, Any Vehicles or Individuals that 

maybe acting suspicious in even if it’s a limited description or partial 
registration plate. 

 

If you see or hear anything suspicious do not hesitate to call us: 

In an Emergency dial 999 

Non Emergency: 101 

http://www.cheapinternationalcalls.com/


Or alternatively call Crime Stoppers anonymously on 0800 555 111   

 

Greenwood14683@surrey.pnn.police.uk 

labassi3661@surrey.pnn.police.uk 
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